
Lewiston Post Prom 2022

Lewiston Consolidated School

Lewiston, NE 68380

Dear Sir/Madam:

We are writing on behalf of the Lewiston Post Prom Committee.  Every year, we

sponsor a drug and alcohol-free party following the Junior-Senior Prom to provide our

youth with a safe environment to play games, win prizes, and have refreshments.

This year our Prom is on Saturday, April 2, 2022.

We are reaching out to all of our area businesses that our students are from.  The Post

Prom Parents group has fundraisers throughout the year, but a substantial portion of

our funds comes from generous contributions from businesses such as yours.

Donations may come in the form of tickets, gift certificates, t-shirts, or monetary

support.  Each student receives a gift package that includes many items that are

useful as they graduate and begin their lives after high school.

The Lewiston Post Prom Committee would appreciate your consideration in making a

contribution toward our efforts to provide a safe Post Prom Party for our young

people.  If you have any questions, please contact me at

mdekoning@lewistonschool.net or 402-865-4675. Contributions may be mailed to:

Mandy de Koning

306 Tiger Avenue

Lewiston, NE  68380

402-865-4675

Thank you in advance for supporting our youth at Lewiston Consolidated School.

Sincerely,

Mandy de Koning and the Post Prom Committee

mailto:mdekoning@lewistonschool.net

